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Hello �                                      �              


 We have had a festive week in Reception �                                                          


We have continued our topic ‘Winter and Christmas’ We have listened to the ‘jolly postman’ story and talked about how we write letters.  We were very clever writing our own letters to Father Christmas, using our phonic skills.   We posted them in our school post box… we hope they arrive at the North Pole very soon ( 


We have decorated our class Christmas trees with special baubles from home and as a treat we had hot chocolate and marshmallows.  We have been playing numicon bingo, learning to recognise the corresponding numerals and shapes.  


We have started to make our Christmas decorations and been busy getting ready to perform our Christmas play. 











Home Learning: Phonic sheet in their sound book. 


Letters and sounds :   This week in Miss Carr’s group children have recapped the sounds learnt so far and used them to read simple words and oral blending.  Mrs Breen’s group have recapped phase 2 sounds and read simple CVC words containing some sounds, they have been practising their writing too.   Miss Moran’s group have learnt the sound ‘qu’ and used these to read and write words and captions. 





                                                                       Stars of the week 


 Reception 1 Anna for learning her Christmas play lines and saying them beautifully. 


Reception 2  Kate for beautiful singing in our nativity rehearsals. 








NOTICE BOARD


Any letters sent home will be placed in the outside notice board. If you for any reason you miss a letter, please see you child’s teacher. 


Please ensure all children have their sound books in school by Friday to enable us to keep up to date with their progress and give new sounds. 


Children are doing well with their reading books, please read them at home and return them on their specified day. 


Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to help with outdoor play, the children are looking forward to having lots of fun with you ( 


If anyone has any spare clothes please return them to school.


Now the weather is getting colder please ensure children have warm clothing for outdoors. 


Please can children bring in £1 donation for the Christmas party please.


The children have their own Christmas folder in school, we put any Christmas cards they receive in their and they will take them home on party day. 


Our Christmas play is taking place next Wednesday at 2pm and Thursday at 10 a.m  


Christmas party day is Thursday 19th December. 


Please write the class name on any Christmas cards. 


Thank you for your continued support, Miss Moran, Mrs Breen, Miss Carr and  Mrs Heitzman (  























